Codify

BY ARPC

Part B Insider (Multispecialty) Coding Alert

Carriers Will Notify You Of HIPAA Errors

Starting July 5, Medicare contractors will issue special automated notices to physicians, providers and suppliers when
claims do not cross over to supplemental payers or insurers as expected.

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services says through the Coordination of Benefits Agreement process,
claims are usually sent to supplemental payers or insurers after Medicare has made its payment decision. However,
HIPAA-related claims errors may prevent Medicare from crossing the claim as normal, a recent Medlearn Matters article
(MM3709) explained.

In those situations, contractors will pass the responsibility back to the provider. Expect a detailed error report notice
containing specific claim information, along with the following message: "The above claim(s) was/were not crossed over
to the patient's supplemental insurer due to claim data errors."

For more information, go to www.cms.hhs.gov/manuals/transmittals/comm_date_dsc.asp.
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